
 

 

 

 

Notice: Change in Coverage for Podiatry Services  

 

Dear Health Choice Arizona member,  

This notice tells you about a change in foot and ankle services. 

Beginning October 1, 2016, Health Choice Arizona will cover foot and ankle services performed by 

a licensed podiatrist, when the service is ordered by a primary care physician or primary care 

practitioner.   

Prior authorization rules will apply.  

If you have any questions, please call 1-800-322-8670 (TTY 711). 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Health Choice Arizona 

 
 

 

 

 

 


